POLICE DEPARTMENT OF THE

BOROUGH OF WALLINGTON

BERGEN COUNTY, N.J.
973-473-1715

On March 1%, 2017, officers of the
Wallington Police Department will begin
wearing body worn cameras during their
patrol shifts. These cameras will be
used to record citizen interactions with
the public as outlined by the NJ State
Attorney General Directive 2015-1 and
guidelines issued by the Bergen County
Prosecutor’s Office.

The cameras will be attached to the
exterior of the officer’s uniforms and
will capture video as well as audio.
Cameras will be activated prior to citizen
interactions and will include such events
as motor vehicle stops, motor vehicle
. crash scenes, major crime scenes, motor
+ vehicle pursuits, criminal violations,
~ investigative detentions, citizen searches,
. arrests, and domestic violence

. investigations.




